
Pr. Andrew has accepted a new call at St. John’s 
Lutheran Church in New York City and his first day 

there will be November 1st. 
His last Sunday with us will be October 22nd. 

To send him off with our prayers for his future, we 
will have a potluck dinner after worship on Oct. 

22nd. Please bring a favorite dish or two to share. 
Plan to join us for worship and dinner so we can 

give Pr. Andrew a fond memory of his time here at 
Trinity. 

 
Hospitality will provide paperware & cutlery. 

Potluck Dinner for Pr. Andrew 
October 22, 2023 after worship 




